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Notice of new launch “Easy Transfer” service through Faster Payment 
System (FPS) 

From 6th December 2021, the “Easy Transfer” interbank transfer service in MOP 
based on FPS will be launched by the Monetary Authority of Macau (AMCM).  
HSBC Macau, as one of the participating banks in this payment scheme, will 
support non-real time inward payments.  

Please find the link below on FAQ or contact our branch staff for more details.
https://www.hsbc.com.mo/help/#FPS-FAQ
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